
M r. Edwin L . Sterne, Chairman 
Atla nta Hous ing Authority 
Hurt Building 
Atla nta , Georgia 30303 

Dear M r .. Sterne : 

N 

April 11 , 1969 

As you are well a ware, s ince mid-fa ll , the Atla nta Housing Authority · 
ha s ha d a n extremely se r ious problem in r e ga r d to r ela tions with 
tena nts. 

The Community Rela tions Commi e sion w i shes to commend you a nd 
your fellow Boa r d m embe r s fo r r e cogniz ing the ravity of thi s 
p oblem . Your holding meeting s in several of the projectjjl since 
December wa s a very cons tructive mo\Te . Your Board showed the 
ca pa city to listen a nd to respond. 

Although tens ions ha ve 1 s ened, the Community Rela tion Commission 
believes tha t relations between the Authority a nd the tenants rem ain 
the paramount p roblem of the Atlanta Hou ing Authority at t his time. 
The Commission encourage your Board to continue pe riodic meetings 
in your hou ing p r ojects . 

We wish to commend the a ppointment of Mr. Le P ercells as th 
new Director. He is a m a n of compa s ion and m a ny years of 
exper i e nce in th hou ing field . 

The Commi ion i on call when it cen be of s ervice to th Atla nta 
Hou ing Authority. 

Sincerely, 

Na t Welch 
NW :gdm 

cc : Mayor Iva n Allen, Jr. 




